
 
 

Head of Maths  
Required for September 2025 

 
 
 
Knightsbridge School currently educates 400 boys and girls from ages 3 – 16. The school, which is 

set in the heart of London, combines a warm and nurturing environment with excellent resources, 

a commitment to teamwork and the professional development of staff. We foster academic 

excellence while instilling values of kindness, respect and resilience in our students. Our 

Mathematics Department is at the core of our commitment to high standards, innovation, and 

inspiring teaching.  

 

We are seeking an exceptional and passionate Head of Maths to lead our thriving department. The 

successful candidate will be an outstanding teacher with a track record of strong leadership, 

curriculum innovation, and academic success. This is an exciting opportunity for an ambitious and 

forward - thinking educator to shape the future of maths at Knightsbridge School  

 
For an application pack and further details please see the school website site 

www.knightsbridgeschool.com or contact Rosie Binns at HR@knightsbridgeschool.com or 020 

7590 9000. 

 
Knightsbridge School is committed to safeguarding children and promoting the welfare of children 

and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We will ensure that all our 

recruitment and selection practices reflect this commitment. All successful candidates will be 

subject to DBS/Independent Safeguarding Authority and other relevant employment checks. 

 
Closing date for Applications: 14th March 2025 (But please do not wait until the deadline!)  
 
 
 

http://www.knightsbridgeschool.com
mailto:HR@knightsbridgeschool.com

